Mandy Buchholz

From: John Purcell <purcej@fairpoint.net>
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 2:52 PM
To: Kittitas County Commissioners Office
Subject: Continuation of Board Position

To the Kittitas County Board of Commissioners:
| would be happy to continue as a member of the Kittitas County Mental Health and Developmental Disabilities Board.
Respectively,

Everrell F. Purcell



